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1 All Mr Y No No  
PURIM 2018 
Purim this year is on Thursday March 1st.  
 
We would love all children to come to school in fancy dress and take part in a fun 
filled day! 
(Normal modesty rules apply) 
 

2 All Mr Y No No VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED! 
 
We would like to start Enrichment afternoons every Friday after Kabalat Shabbat. 
Children will have the option to choose an activity which they either enjoy or 
would like to learn. Once they have chosen their activity, they will continue the 
same club throughout that half term’s enrichment sessions. They will be able to 
change clubs each half term should they wish. 
 
Each teacher will be running a club, however we would ideally like a maximum of 
only 10/15 children in each group. Therefore, we are looking for 
parent/grandparent volunteers to run a 6 week 45minute session for our children 
on a Friday 2:15pm-3pm.  
 
We are starting Enrichment sessions on Friday 23rd February 
 
Examples could be dance/drama/poetry/coding/knitting, or anything you think 
children would be interested in. 
 
If you are interested please email bberman@brodetsky.org 

 

Parent Mail 

This communication includes specific school information that is important and should be distributed 
today. Please take the time to check this carefully and see if anything applies to your child. We will not 

normally send more than one parent mail a day. 

mailto:bberman@brodetsky.org


 
 

3 All Campus 
Admin 

No No  
For those that have not already ordered Challah for this Friday 2nd February 
please use the following link. Please make sure you order by 1:00pm on 
Wednesday. 
 
 https://form.responster.com/yAJklp 
 
Every challah bought provides 80p for The Link PTA. A HUGE THANK YOU for 
supporting us. With your help we are able to provide extra resources for our 
school 
 

4 All Campus 
Admin 

No No  
We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in their Number Day 
this Friday 2nd February 2018.  Number Day is a great way to make maths fun 
and bring about a positive, ‘can-do’ attitude towards it. This Friday  we will be 
taking part in Dress up for Digits and pupils will be invited to wear an item of 
clothing with a number on it (football shirt, cap, netball shirt, or make their own 
number and stick it to their uniform!). To help raise money for the NSPCC, we 
are asking for a donation, and we’d love everyone in the school to take part in 
this special event.  Alongside their normal maths lessons, the children will be 
doing some curriculum based maths challenges during the day. 
 

5 All Campus 
Admin 

No No  
A reminder that the year 6 Wizo group “Golda’s Girls” Chocolate afternoon is 
being held on Sunday 18th February 2018 

 

https://form.responster.com/yAJklp

